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 Senior Elizabeth Troia has qualified as a finalist in the 2021 National Merit Scholarship Program. She is 

one of 16,000 high school seniors who qualified based on her test score for the PSAT/NMSQT from 
last fall. Elizabeth will now move on to the final selection process where she will be eligible for top 
honors and scholarships. Congratulations to Elizabeth on this outstanding accomplishment! 
 

 The State of Michigan is offering high school students a chance to take the PSAT and SAT tests free of 
charge since they did not have an opportunity to do so in the spring. This week we had 80% of our 
seniors choose to take the test. We have dates set for the other grade levels to complete their testing 
in October. 
 

 Senior Olivia Calderone met with the Region IV FFA officer team to plan a leadership event for all FFA 
chapters in our region. Olivia was elected to serve as the Region IV Reporter during the regional 
election last spring. We are proud to have Olivia represent Dansville and our FFA in this capacity! 
 

 The students in grades 7-12 have been using an online calendar system to sign-up for individual help or 
small group help sessions with teachers. We’ve had approximately 220 in-person visits by students in 
the past three weeks.  

 
 

  


